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To: 

Rob Hoelscher 

District Ranger 

Dear M r. Hoe lscher, 

My name is Tim Tennyson, I own property in t he Cust er area, I recent ly became aware of t he 

Newark explorat ory drill ing project proposed on the upper French creek Road near Cust er SD. 

It is my understanding t his proposed dril ling was not vetted through an EIS process at t he local 

proximity. It gives me great concern t hat t he USFS would allow such a project without a 

proper EIS regard ing t he possible fut ure degradat ion of one of t he main drinking wat er 

sources of t he Custer area. How t he USFS wou ld even consider t his sample drill ing and/or 

future project s w it hout first examining the environmental consequence in t his day and age is 

not hing short of shocking. I encourage you to take a st ep back and reconside r t he sample 

drill ing and/or fut ure min ing projects in t his area unt il a proper and t horough EIS has been 

complet ed. 

A concerned cit izen, 

Timot hy Tennyson 
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